o\STR/O)

0

: Minlaton N\

,, * District School

‘By Deeds Not Words’

Minlaton District School encourages all staff, students and community members to have pride in
themselves and their school, visible through the school dress code.

This code has been developed in consultation with the school community and is endorsed by the
Minlaton District School Governing Council.

All students are expected to abide by the dress code in class, on the sports field and on excursions,
unless otherwise directed by staff.

The co-operation of parents is requested in the setting and maintaining of standards of dress,
appearance and cleanliness by ensuring that students are dressed appropriately in school uniform.
The MDS dress code promotes a positive image of our school, creating a sense of identity and unity
among students and the community, supporting student safety through ease of identification and
making sure students are dressed appropriately for all school activities.

Freedom of movement, comfort, health and safety, climatic conditions, durability, practicality,
expense, human rights and anti-discrimination considerations, other special circumstances have been
considered in this dress code.

School Uniform:
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MDS logo polo shirt (pictured)

MDS logo jumper (pictured)

MDS logo jacket (pictured)

Navy blue shorts/skirts/skorts of mid-thigh minimum length.

Navy blue and white checked uniform dress (pictured)

Navy blue leggings/track pants/drill pants (excludes ‘Active-wear’)

MDS logo broad brimmed hat- compulsory for Term 1 &4 (pictured)

MDS logo beanie — optional for Term 2&3 (pictured)

Approved commemorative jumpers

Footwear that is sturdy, safe and suitable for school activities

PE Shirt (appropriate for physical activity)

Approved culturally significant attire.

Hair — to be kept clean, neat, tidy and safe.

Make-up/Jewellery - to be kept to a minimum.

Students are to abide by specific requirements for practical subjects (Science, PE, Tech, Art, Food &
Hospitality etc).

NOTE: Black or grey clothing is NOT allowed to be worn.

If uniform requirements cannot be met by families, please contact your child’s care group teacher.
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